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NOV 13 1980Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. S. L. Daltroff

Vice President
Electric Production

2301 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Combined Inspection 50-277/80-28 and 50-278/80-20

This refers to your letter dated November 5,1980, in response to our
letter dated October 16, 1980.

Thank you for infoming us of the corrective and preventive actions docu-
mented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent
inspection of your licensed program.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of findings of the
control and accounting procedures for safeguarding special nuclear materials
and facility security procedures are exempt from disclosure; therefore,
Appendix B of your response letter will not be placed in the Public Document
Room.

'Sincerely,-

f -- w
Eld . Brunner, Chief
Rea'ctor Operations and Nuclear

j Support Branch

; cc:
W. T. Ullrich, Station Superintendent
Troy B. Conne", Jr. , Esquire (Without Appendix B of licensee's response letter)*
Eugene Bradley, Esquire (Without Appendix B of licensee'.; response letter)*
Raymond L. Hovts, Esquire (Without Appendix B of licentee's response letter)*
Michael J. Scibinico, II, Assistant Attorney General (Without Appendix B of
licensee's response letter)*

*Contains 2.790 Infomation
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